IAAI Oregon Chapter 31
Portland District Meeting Minutes

Date:  08/15/2019
Location:  Buster’s Texas-Style Barbecue, 11419 SW Pacific Hwy, Tigard
Members Present:  Miguel Bautista, Virginia Chapman, Denny Dahlgren, Drew Debois, Brian Ernst, Craig Gault, Kylie Kelly, Joseph Ligatich, Charlie Marble, Alex McGladrey, Jeremy Menear, David Smith, Rich Stenhouse, Mike Trabue, John Wolff, Chris Woodford, Shawn Anderson, Soulmaz Brazil, Gert Zoutendijk and guests Brian Beyer and Paul Steiger.
Business Meeting Opened:  Chairman Zoutendijk opened the meeting at 11:55am.
Approval of past meeting minutes:  The minutes from the previous meeting were approved.
Treasurer Report:   John Wolff reported a balance was $2,836.12. 
Correspondence:  None
Old Business: None

State Chapter: Rich Stenhouse commented on the upcoming Fall Seminar to be held in Newport, Oregon at the Hallmark Inn. He stated that the registration numbers are looking good and the training should be great.  Virginia Chapman reported that three scholarships for attendance have been awarded as well.  
 
Training:  Lake Oswego is hosting an expert witness course in October, but stated that the class is already full. Scappoose Fire is hosting a vehicle fire investigation course November 15-17.  Miguel Bautista stated that he is working with the National IAAI to host training events locally and asked for topic suggestions.
Training for this meeting was provided by Brian Beyer and Paul Steiger of MSA on the topic of gas detection basics.   
Good of the order:  Due to the Fall Seminar, there will not be a September meeting of the Portland District.
New Business:  A motion was made seconded and passed to spend up to $200 for a gift basket for the Fall Seminar.
The meeting was adjourned at 1:14pm.
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